BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS

MARRIED

FLETCHER-STACEY - Norman and Sharon Fletcher of Howick are happy to announce the marriage of their daughter, Nancy, to John Stacey, son of Elizabeth Anne and the late Graham Stacey of St. Lambert, on May 11, 2002.

BORN

HEALEY-BEER - Lisa and Tom and pleased to announce the birth of their third child Emilee Sarah at Anna Laberge Hospital on April 21, 2002 weighing 8 lb. 2 oz. A little sister for Brandon and Amanda. Proud grandparents are Stephen and Denise Healey and great grandmothers Victoria Hebert and Alva Knight.

BOAK-PRIEST - Hemmingford has another Priest. Danielle and Richard are overjoyed to announce the birth of their second child a son named Brenan Christopher, born May 24, 2002, weighing 8 lb. 1 oz. Big brother Liam is very excited. Proud grandparents Pat and Chris Boak and Diane and Leonard Priest. Great grandchild of Maurice Patenaude. Second cousin to Adam and Sara Jacobsen.

DIED

WALDIE, Grace (née Anderson) - Passed away peacefully at Mount Sinai Hospital, Montreal on June 6, 2002 in her 84th year, Beloved wife of the late Harold Wendell Waldie. Mother of James (late Maureen Stevenson) Waldie of Nanaimo, B.C. and Muriel (Stanley Reid) of Huntingdon, Quebec. Dear grandmother of Laurie and Heather Waldie, Ken, Sarah and Matthew Reid. Visitation was held at Kelly Funeral Home Inc., 19 Lake Street, Huntingdon on Monday, June 10, from 2 to 4 and 7 to 9 p.m. Funeral service was on Tuesday, June 11 at 3 p.m. at the Athelstan Presbyterian Church. In lieu of flowers donations to the Mount Sinai Hospital, Montreal (Palliative Care) or the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Ormstown, Quebec would be appreciated by the family.

IN MEMORIAM

BARRINGTON, Ina - Died June 15, 2001 - In loving memory of a dear Mother, Grandmother, Mother-inlaw and friend.

You will always be present in our hearts.

Sadly missed by all the family

CARD OF THANKS

You have shared our sadness - Thank you for your deep sympathy to our sorrow at the time of the death of Mr. Albert Aubin on May 27, 2002 we, are thankful.

Therese Dupont Aubin
Pierre, Lise
Rupert
Odette, John
Gaëtan
Normand
Raymond
Grandchildren Jarret, Catlin & Christopher

I would like to thank Doctors Vandor, Brissette, Ste-Marie, Scharf and the rest of the emergency room staff for the care they gave me on the night of May 30, 2002. Special thanks to Natalie Delcoitre for her special care. Thanks also to the emergency department in Valleyfield. Everything was much appreciated.

Larry Carrigan

Bill and I would like to express our heartfelt thanks to Dr. Geukjian, Dr. Aikin and his O.R. staff, the nurses, the aides and the volunteers on the 3rd Floor of the Barrie Memorial for all their kindnesses while I was a patient there. Also, many, many thanks to our children, grandchildren, friends and neighbours for their visits, cards, calls, flowers and meals showered on us. Bless you all.

Joan (Sylvester) Templeton

The family of the late Jeanne Martens Maes would like to thank Dr. Rosenberg and the staff at the Huntingdon County Hospital for the expert care and patience she received during her stay at the hospital. We also would like to thank family and friends for their love and support at the time of her death.

Sincerely, The family



Your kindness and sorrow at the time of the death of Paul Emile, on April 16, 2002, at the age of 72 years, was greatly appreciate. We were greatly moved by this and want to express our sincere gratitude. Everyone who did not sign the register is invited to consider these thanks as personal.

His wile Thérèse Boucher, his daughter Annette, his sons Richard (France

Taillefer) Ernest (Johanne Daoust) Martial (Anne Dicaire) Guy (Nathalie Lacombe) as well as his grandchildren and great-grandchildren.



Paul-Émile Brunet 1929-2002